Thank you for registering for the Mass of your choice. It
has truly helped us set our seating chart, so that when you
check in at the entrance door, the ushers can escort you to
your place. We have noticed that is some cases, people are
registering but do not show up. This is not the issue. The
real issue is that you are reserving a space or spaces, and
with the number of reservations coming to the point where
we will be full according to the 25% guidelines, this will
not allow someone who might have attempted to register
to do so, as when we hit the number permitted, the
registrations for that Mass are closed. So, please make
sure when you register do all you can to be present. We
are still having ‘walk-ins’, which we will accommodate if
there are still seats available. Otherwise, you will have to
attend another Mass. I know these regulations are trying
for all of us, but it is for the safety of all attending our
Masses. The best practice is to register. Again, if you need
help we will assist you.

This is a plea for food assistance in our Food Pantry. We
are running short of the following items: pancake mix,
syrup, pasta/spaghetti, rice, Ramen noodles and jelly. If
you are able to assist us with this request, we would be
deeply appreciative. You can bring you items to the church
between 9:30 until noon, Monday through Friday.

We will reopen our parishes offices on July 1, from 8am
until 4 pm.




